
Initiating Close-out of Radioisotope Use Laboratories 

To decommission a laboratory previously approved for radioisotope use, please complete the 
request to modify radioisotope authorization form and submit that form to the Radiation Safety 
section (Campus Mail Box 980112).   

A member of the Radiation Safety staff will conduct a close-out survey of the laboratory which 
includes a complete swipe/geiger counter survey and removal of all postings, including caution 
signs and labels.  Please insure that all radioactive material is removed from the laboratory before 
requesting a close-out survey.   

Should you have any questions or need additional information about this service, please contact 
the Radiation Safety section at 828-9131. 
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